
TEMPORARY ACCESS 
DISRUPTION

Dear Members, please be informed that our 
contractor will be hoisting the air-conditioning 

system to the rooftop of the new wing. During this 
time, a lorry crane will be stationed near the main 

entrance by the guardhouse on 29 April 2025, 
Tuesday from 9AM to 12PM.

As a result, the road in this area will be partially 
closed in the morning to facilitate the works safely.
We kindly advise all drivers and pedestrians to use 

alternative access routes where possible and to 
follow on-site directional signage.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

The Management 
24 April 2025

29 April 2025
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